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LUNCH PRICING FOR 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR 

Per the USDA Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act of 2010, and the Equity in School 
Lunch Pricing, effective July 1, 2011, school districts are required to charge paid 
status students who participate in the school lunch program at least equal to the 
difference in the reimbursement rates for free as compared to paid, so one group is 
not subsidizing the other.   

Therefore, Westerville City Schools, will not be requesting an increase in school 
lunch pricing for the 2018-2019 school year.  Lunch prices this year will be: 

Elementary 
Middle 
High 

Reduced Price Lunches: 

Milk: 

$2.75 
$3.00 
$3.00  

$0.40 

$0.60 

Elementary $1.25 
Middle  $1.50 
High $1.50 

Reduced Breakfast: No charge 

Milk: $0.60 

Contact for questions: 

Lonnie Robinson, Secretary 
Food Service Department 
614-797-5993
thomasrl@wcsoh.org

 Breakfast prices will also remain the same:
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